
CAPE TOWN WATER CRISIS 

 

*Help us Save Water – Together We Can Make a Difference* 

 

In light of the Level 4 Water Restrictions that the City of Cape Town will be 

implementing from 1 June 2017, we request that you to assist us in complying, 

and thereby saving the environment & conserving water.  

 

We can only achieve these water saving targets with your help. Accordingly, we 

ask that all guests be water conscious and use their best efforts to limit their 

water consumption to 100L per day.  

 

Sounds like a lot? 100L adds up quickly… 

 

- Toilet = 12-15L per flush 

- Shower = 15-18L for every minute 

- Bath = 150-200L per bath (at about 180mm deep) 

 

Here’s how you can help us during your stay: 

- Close taps when washing hands, brushing teeth and/or shaving etc. 

- Take shorter showers (instead of bathing) & turn off shower whilst 

washing 

- If a bath is necessary, please keep it shallow 

- Flush toilets only when necessary 

- Reuse towels to reduce laundry requirements 

- Report any drips and/or leaks 

 

*Thank You for Your Efforts - Every Precious Drop Counts* 

 

 

 

 

*Health Notice – Tap Water not Suitable for Drinking* 

 

The health and safety of our guests is of paramount importance. Therefore, due 

to the fact that the quality of Cape Town’s tap water is compromised as a result 

of the current water crises, we strongly recommend that all our guests refrain 

from drinking the tap water. Should you wish to do so, please ensure that you 

boil the tap water prior to consumption. 


